Dear parent/carer,

| would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents who have already supported us by donating a
book from our Amazon wish-list! We have been blown away with your generosity- thank you again!

As a reminder, the link to our wish list is here; https://amzn.eu/2dTpf3t ,if you are wishing to view
and donate. As mentioned previously, there is no expectation to donate a book but if any families
are happy to we will be very grateful.

We can't wait to share photos of our children enjoying our new books when they arrive so please

watch this space!

Many thanks, once again!
Sophie Haycock
Deputy Head
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